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Annex III.   

 
 

Activity plan for low-carbon cities in 2023-2024 
 

Approach and modality: Focus on sharing information and knowledge through events 

such as forums, workshops, etc. The events can be jointly organized with (sub) national, 

regional or global agencies to connect the low-carbon city development in North-East 

Asia to a wider geographical and/or context scope.  

 

Key Activities 

• A.1: Organization of the 4th International Forum on Low Carbon Cities (Q4, 

2024) 

The 4th International Forum on Low Carbon Cities is planned for Q4, 2023. Based 

on the successes of the previous forums, the 4th Forum will further promote the 

exchange of knowledge and identify collaboration opportunities among cities and 

city networks in moving towards low-carbon cities. As the previous two forums 

were held in the Republic of Korea, the Secretariat is seeking to organize the next 

Forum in other member States of NEASPEC (Approximate budget: $40,000) 

 

• A.2: Organize a workshop on low carbon city development (Q3/4, 2024) 

A workshop will be organized, utilizing the compendium of best practices, to 

support the capacity-building of cities in pursuing low-carbon development in 

North-East Asia. The workshop can be organized in conjunction with the 4th 

International Forum on Low Carbon Cities or other international and regional 

events. (Approximate budget: $25,000)   


